NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

School Property Tax Reform Meeting To Be Held In Cornwall

WILLIAM J. LARKIN JR.  August 15, 2005
Senator Bill Larkin (R-C, Cornwall-on-Hudson) and Cornwall Supervisor Richard Randazzo
will hold a public meeting to discuss school property tax reform.

Thursday, July 28, 2005 at

2:30 PM.

Cornwall Town Hall.

Also attending: Peter Applebee, Assistant Director of the New York State Senate Finance
Committee, Village Mayor Edward Moulton, several state officials and Cornwall Central

School District school board members, and several local residents who serve on a recently

formed committee to address school property tax reform.
The meeting is open to the public.

Members of the media are invited to attend.



